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                    Dear parents, hello !    

 

      Important: Agenda for the next PAC meeting 

 

The next PAC meeting is on Thursday 1st March at 7 pm at Jules Verne Library. Find 

attached the agenda because we plan votes to the budget.  

  

                   For your information: Disco diner 

 

 

We did postpone the Disco party on Friday, March 2d, 
6-9pm.  

 

PAC reminds you that this social event is funding the field 
trips to Strathcona and Brakendale.  

We kindly appeal to your generosity for your donation 
(gift card, bottle of wine, chocolats, etc.) and for buying 
tickets.of wine, chocolats, etc.). 

 

  Book the baby-sitting thanks to the information slip sent 
at home!   

 

 

 

                   For your information: paper in the Parenthèse issue  

Parenthèse February 2018 is just published. We invite you to discover this new issue by 
following this link:  http://www.fpfcb.bc.ca/en/parenth%C3%A8se/february-2018 

Below you will also find the newsletter announcing the publication of the Parenthesis. If you 
are not yet a subscriber, you can do it now: http://www.fpfcb.bc.ca/mailchimp/subscribe 

 

Anne Lama, secretary PAC 2017-2018   

secretaireaperosedesvents@gmail.com 

✓   Date to remember   

Check our online  calendar for activities  and important dates.  

✓   You have a message for the parents communauty   

Please contact the  PAC secretary  no lather than two days before the newletter publication. You can also contact your class representative.  

✓   Your PAC is on Facebook   

Clic k   her e  t o find our Facebook page.  
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